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Shaun Williams
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Industry Assessments
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Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Mr Williams,

Subject: Notice of Exhibition - Girraween Waste Recycling and Transfer Facility, 224-232
Toongabbie Road, Girraween - SSD 9766

Thank you for your letter received on 19 November 2019, requesting input from Environment, Energy
and Science Group (EES) in the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment on the exhibited
environmental impact assessment for Girraween Waste Recycling and Transfer Facility located at
224-232 Toongabbie Road, Girraween - SSD 9766.

EES has reviewed the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) prepared by EMM dated November
2019 and provides the following comments.

Biodiversity

A Biodiversity Development Assessment Report (BDAR) waiver was approved by EES on 25
February 2019.

Floodinfl

EES has reviewed the Flood Risk Assessment prepared by GRC Hydro dated 9 October 2019, which
forms part of the EIS, and advises that the EIS adequately addresses all potential flooding concerns.

Should you have any queries regarding this matter, please contact Bronwyn Smith, Senior
Conservation Planning Officer on 9873 8604 or Bronwyn.smith@environment.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely
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Susan Harrison
Senior Team Leader Planning
Greater Sydney Branch
Climate Change and Sustainability
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